
Letter to send to restaurants serving foie gras 

 
Please add in the relevant details before you send your letter. Let us know if you receive a 

positive response by e-mailing Action@peta.org.uk 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to you because on a recent visit to [Name of Restaurant], I was appalled to see foie 

gras featured on your menu. 

 

Foie gras production is so cruel that it's actually illegal in the UK. To make this fatty liver pâté, 

tubes are forced down the throats of ducks and geese several times a day so that enormous 

quantities of grain can be funnelled into their stomachs, until their livers become diseased and 

swell to an unnatural size. As you can imagine, this process causes these birds immense 

suffering. Please watch this video to learn more. 

 

Many high-profile catering establishments – including the Houses of Parliament, Lord's Cricket 

Ground, and Compass Group – refuse to serve this unethical product. 

 

Please, will [Name of Restaurant] put in place a policy against foie gras, too? Until you do, I will 

be staying away and encouraging my family and friends to do the same. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Your name and address] 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W-MnHopszrk

